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June, 2024 

RE: École Willows Elementary School Child Care Update 

Dear families, 

We would like to share that Inquiring Little Minds (ILM) has been selected by the Greater Victoria 
School District to operate before and after school care at École Willows Elementary School. Inquiring 
Little Minds will be opening new child care spaces in September 2024. 

In coordination with the District of Oak Bay, with the intention of best serving the current 
demand for before and after school care at École Willows Elementary, Inquiring Little Minds will 
be opening spaces for students in kindergarten and grade one.   

For families wishing for more information: 

• Registration: contact inquiringlittleminds@gmail.com to be added to their contact list and 

receive forthcoming online registration information. 

• Programming: visit the ILM website at ilmeducationcenter.com. 

If you have any questions, please feel welcome to connect with me at cshortt@sd61.bc.ca. 

We look forward to keeping you informed about child care updates. 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Charmaine Shortt 

District Principal 
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250-475-4148 
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